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November 3, 2011
Via email
Dear

Re:  Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act
Request for Information - Our file #LDB 2011-13

Enclosed is the response to your request for:

1) records on the June 15, 2011, riot in Vancouver - Q.oacoma by or for the L.DB on
June 15 to June 25

2) records of June 7-14 on LDB’s predictions of what would occur downtown on
June 15

3) correspondence and critiques about the three reports after their releases, and
LDB’s views on the liquor factors in the riot - report by Vancouver City Hall staff,
one by the Vancouver Police, and one commissioned by the province and
authored by John Furlong and Douglas Keefe

Some of the information in the enclosed records has been withheld pursuant to section
22 (Disclosure harmful to personal privacy) of the Freedom of Information and Protfection

of Privacy Act. If you wish to refer to the Act, it is accessible online at:
htip//www.belaws.ca/l-Plibraries/belaws _new/document/|. OC/reeside/--%:20F%20--

{Freedom%200i%20information%20and%20P roteclion%200i% 20Privacy%20Act% 20RSBC%201996%20¢,%20165/00 AcY/96165 01.xml

Please note that some parts of the records are marked “not responsive”. This indicates
information that has been removed from the documents since it did not respond to the
wording of your request. Your file is now closed.

As part of the BC Government’s new Open Information initiative, this response and the
enclosed records will be published on the Open Information website a minimum of 72
hours after it is released electronically, or a minimum of five business days after it has
been released by mail in hardcopy. Te find out more about Onm_._ Information, please
access the Open Information web site at:
http://www.openinfo.gov.be.cafibe/admin/about.page?

.

If you have any questions regarding your request, please contact me. You have the
right to ask the Information and Privacy Commissicner o review the response to your
request. | have enclosed information on the review and complaint process. ,

Yours truly,

~

R

Diane Fontaine
Manager Information Programs

604-252-3011 :
26325 Rupert Street, Vancouver, British Columbia, V5M 3T5 wwwbcidb.com



How to Request a Review with the
Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner

If you have any questions regarding your request, please contact the BC Liquor Distribution
Branch’s Manager Information Programs whose contact information is in the attached letter.

Pursuant to section 52 of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (FOIPPA),
you may ask the Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner to review any decision, act,
or failure to act with regard to your request under FOIPPA.

Please note that you have 30 business days to file your review with the Office of the information
and Privacy Commissioner. In order to request a review, please write to:

Information and Privacy Commissioner

PO Box 9038 Stn Prov Govt

4" Floor 947 Fort Street

Victoria BC V8W 9A4

Telephone 250-387-5629 Fax 250-387-1696

If you request a review, please provide the Commissioner’s Office with:

1. A copy of your original request,
2. A copy of our response, and
3. The reasons or grounds upon which you are requesting a review.



